
 
 
 

 
 
 
New Jersey Offshore Wind Industry Stakeholder, 
  
This is an exciting time for offshore wind development on the East Coast – incredible 
progress has been made over the last 9 months!  New Jersey is moving forward on all 
fronts to meet Governor Murphy’s Executive Order No. 8 (EO8) and aggressive offshore 
wind targets.  The NJ Board of Public Utilities recently announced the opening of an 
application window for 1,100 MWs of offshore wind capacity – the largest single state 
solicitation for offshore wind in the country. A Technical Bidders Conference for 
interested applicants will be held October 10, 2018 at 10am at The New Jersey Board of 
Public Utilities, 44 South Clinton Avenue, Trenton, NJ 08625.   A website has also been 
established to provide bidders information about the solicitation. 
www.NJOffshoreWind.com  
  
A Technical Bidders Conference 
October 10, 2018  
10am to 12pm 
The New Jersey Board of Public Utilities  
44 South Clinton Avenue  
Trenton, NJ 08625 
  
The BPU is also working in close collaboration with other State agencies to implement 
EO8 and support New Jersey’s offshore wind goals. To that end, The New Jersey 
Economic Development Authority (NJEDA) is seeking your input through a Request 
For Ideas (RFI) to help develop programs and tools that could advance the offshore 
wind industry in New Jersey.  The purpose of the RFI is to collect facts, information, and 
ideas that will help the Authority and the State better understand the offshore wind 
industry’s port infrastructure requirements and potential infrastructure financing and 
support needs. We very much appreciate the valuable expertise and insights you can 
provide.   
  
The RFI is available on the Authority’s website at 
https://www.njeda.com/offshorewindRFI 
  

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.njoffshorewind.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7CKimberly.Hoff%40clearesult.com%7C4604ec455bc347905f4708d62afd716f%7Cc505a74550c6477fa1107be89b513acc%7C1%7C0%7C636743665354779349&sdata=Er%2Bnw9rBV9JKWwwYHgKU8Y%2FFkmSqA5M2NSKAJav5zjg%3D&reserved=0
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.proofpoint.com%2Fv2%2Furl%3Fu%3Dhttps-3A__www.njeda.com_offshorewindRFI%26d%3DDwMF-g%26c%3D4BTEw-1msHjOY4ITcFLmDM6JB8x6ZgbU2J24IH0HZLU%26r%3DCPnZp2P-saAFNSFbRDsW9DPPf3vXA_rn31yaUjq-sj8%26m%3D-yW8KkAsCY7mCGOSUtupNg8ze_hziTy1YdmcoIDadyM%26s%3DEmPWg9mZKFkPMz7JZP5NfW7MGhbnAt3OvtvEG1FDBeY%26e%3D&data=02%7C01%7CKimberly.Hoff%40clearesult.com%7C4604ec455bc347905f4708d62afd716f%7Cc505a74550c6477fa1107be89b513acc%7C1%7C0%7C636743665354789327&sdata=WuOflywSqz401iuhItYWepJItwK3WZiYvQx9ElVl5TA%3D&reserved=0


Pls direct your inquiries regarding this RFI to EDAProcurementQA@njeda.com 
  
Thank you in advance for your participation and interest. 
  
Best regards, 
    
Anne Marie McShea 
Offshore Wind Program Administrator 
NJ Board of Public Utilities  
44 South Clinton Avenue 
Trenton, NJ 08625 
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